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Oifig an Bhainisteora Ceantair – An Lú An Mhí,

FSS BÁC & an tOirthuaisceart,

Páirc Gnó Bhaile Átha Fhirdhia,

Sráid Mhic Héil,

Baile Átha Fhirdhia,

Co. Lú.
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Office of Area Manager - Louth Meath


HSE Dublin/North East, 
Ardee Business Park,

Hale St,

Ardee,
Co. Louth.
20th October 2015,
gerry.adams@oireachtas.ie

Mr. Gerry Adams T.D

Dáil Eireann

Dublin 2

PQ 35926/15:  To ask the Minister for Health if St. Joseph's Ardee, County Louth, has received its full €750,000 capital investment funding to meet Health Information and Quality Authority 2015 standards.
Dear Deputy Adams,
In response to your Parliamentary Question outlined above.  I can confirm that the capital funding has been allocated, however the HSE are still waiting the granting of full planning permission from the Louth County Council. 
I hope this clarifies your query, 

Yours sincerely, 
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Dermot Monaghan

Area Manager, Louth Meath
W:\PQs\2015\PQ 35926-15 Deputy Gerry Adams - St.Joseph's Ardee.doc 


